
Project Update: November 2012 
 
14th November 2012  
Presentation of the proposed project with the Director of the Park followed by identification 
of the villages where we will work. This is with the MNP guide. These villages are directly 
and indirectly dependent of the park. During this activity, we showed photos of the species 
to people and asked them in what manner, in general, they use park resources. 
 
15th – 16th November 2012 
Identification of the inventory sites. With some established sites by researchers (Franco 
Andreone’s sites), we identified three new potential sites in the north east with the MNP 
guide which are in 30 km of the Park. We saw a bush fire in the North Eastern of the park. 
 

 
Left: Mantella expectata in the water. Right: Soazara with Scaphiophrine. 
 


